Andre Matthee

From: Andre Matthee

Sent: 22 October 2012 08:40 AM

To: Winelaw

Subject: [Winelaw] USA Re-registration of food facilities - update

Dear subscriber

Further to our newsletter of 1 October 2012 (11 of 2012), we have been informed that the FDA system is now accepting food facility registration renewals.

We understand the process as follows:

- 1. Go to http://www.fda.gov/furls
- 2. At the top, left hand side of the page, click on the "login" button under "FURLS Food Facility Registration Module" if you already have an account, which most of you will have. If not, click on "New Account" and follow the online instructions from there.
- 3. Login with your Account ID and Password.
- 4. Your current information should be displayed. Amend if necessary.
- 5. Complete all new or updated fields. These will concern: "Specifically, a registration for a domestic facility is required to contain the e-mail address for the contact person of the facility, or for a foreign facility, the email address of the United States agent for the facility. All food facility registrations are required to contain an assurance that FDA will be permitted to inspect the facility at the times and in the manner permitted by the FD&C Act. Additionally, if determined necessary by FDA, registrations are required to contain information regarding other applicable food categories, as determined appropriate by FDA, for foods manufactured/processed, packed, or held at registering facilities."
- 6. At the end of the process you will be required to certify that all information submitted is true and accurate.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any queries.

You CANNOT REPLY TO ABOVE EMAIL address, so please use matthee@wo.org.za

Best of regards

André Matthee Tel. 022 423 8692